
 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/20/2023-24 Date: 25-09-2023 
 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY 

CIRCULAR: KINDERGARTEN TO GRADE 5 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai. 

 

This is to inform you to check the bag of your ward before sending him/her to school and make sure 

that there are no items in the bag which are not allowed in the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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